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20.10.2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
   
Please can I take this opportunity to thank you all for your support this week with our Estyn Inspection. 
The parent representation for the meeting held on Monday was extremely positive along with the 
responses from the Parent Questionnaire.  
 
As for our pupils, well where do I start. They have been absolutely fantastic and really have shown the 
Inspection Team what wonderful young people they are. Their behaviour has been exemplary and they 
have all been polite and respectful to the whole team. We can’t thank them enough for all their hard 
work. They have all shone!  
 
The Estyn Inspection Report will be published at the end of the Autumn term, we will keep you 
informed of the date.  
 
 
Have a great weekend and thank you once again for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Krista Green 
 
Headteacher  
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